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Terrell County Groundwater Conservation District
Notice of Public Hearing on District Rules

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Terrell County Groundwater Conservation
District (“District”) will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 14, 2023, at 1:00 PM at the
Terrell County District Courtroom on the 2™ Floor of the Terrell County Courthouse, 105 East
Hackberry, Sanderson, Texas 79848, to discuss, consider, receive public comment, and potentially
act on proposed amendments to the District Rules to comply with action by the Texas Legisiaturs.
The proposed amendments to the District Rules include changes to (1) the Distriet’s procedure for
finalizing a decision in a groundwater permit contested case hearing; (2) the list of wells exempt
from permitting requirements; (3) the allowable rate at which the District may assess a transport
fee; (4) the rulemaking process; and (5) additional non-substantive changes.

All interested members of the public are invited to participate and comment orally and in writing,
A copy of the proposed amendments to the District Rules may be requested by email at
acooper(@lelawfirm.com and may be reviewed or copied on the District’s website at
hutps://www facebook.com/profile php?id= 100064696689 134
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